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I believe that this measure could be very dangerous for the world of purebred dog 

fanciers that show and work their dogs. This measure is too vague and could lead 

towards people the people that are doing things ethically to stop breeding all 

together. This will then lead to only shelter dogs that filled with backyard breeder 

pups. Please eliminate this measure.  


